SAL ES NEWS Issue 94

11th February 1994

Dear Dedler

Tescos 1994
We are pleased to inform you that the Tesco Computers for Schools Scheme for 1994 has

been agreed. The Tesco Computers for Schools Newsletter is now available in Tesco stores
and includes ateaser for the 1994 scheme.

Please be aware that full details of the scheme are not yet available but as soon as they are
we will, of courseinform you.

Schemes/Claims

With reference to our promotional schemes where you are entitled to make a claim from
Acorn. All claims, relating to sales made in 1993, MUST be with Acorn for processing no
later than 25th February 1994. Claims received after this date will be returned unpaid.

Please note that every effort is being made to process Assist 5 support payments as quickly as
possible. Please accept our apologies for delays caused.

Y ours faithfully
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Tracy Bottoml%: X

Sales Desk Supervisor

Acorns
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